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TO: Honorable Joe Driver, Chair, House Committee on Law Enforcement 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB497 by Phillips (Relating to procedural and registration requirements for certain sex 
offenders who seek to change their names.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Code of Criminal Procedure and the Family Code regarding sex offender 
program registrants who change their name.  It is assumed that the bill would not significantly affect 
the operations of state government. 

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office Of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council, 665 Juvenile Probation 
Commission, 696 Department Of Criminal Justice
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